
 

 

 

 

 

Dyddiad | Date: 31 March 2022 

Pwnc | Subject: Review of Learner Travel (Wales) Measure 2008  

Dear Lee, 

I understand from informal discussions with the Minister for Education, that you are responsible for 

the on-going review of the Learner Travel (Wales) Measure 2008. We note that the Cabinet Statement 

from August 2020 expanded the original scope of the review from post 16 learners, to include the 4-

16 age group, and to consider the current mileage threshold. The statement said that the aim was to 

complete the review by the end of March 2021, but that this could be delayed by the pandemic. We 

would therefore appreciate any update on this review, and in particular when you expect to report 

the findings.  

I am copying this letter to the Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, Sport and International 

Relations Committee, who I know share an interest in this issue.  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jayne Bryant MS, 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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Lee Waters MS 

Deputy Minister for Climate Change 
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